
Wood County Junior Fair Board 

P.O. Box 146, Bowling Green OH 43402|PHONE: 419.352.0441 

leadership for tomorrow 
  

4-H | FFA | Girl Scouts | Boy Scouts | FCCLA 

2025 

Dear Junior Fair Supporter, 

For seven days every summer thousands of people attend the Wood County Fair. This long-

standing tradition has supported many of the county’s youth by providing exhibitions, education 

and entertainment that has created a sense of pride in our community, county, and state. The fair 

has provided lasting memories for countless people and we hope to continue making memories 

for years to come. 

The Wood County Junior Fair Board, involving elite youth from the organizations of FFA, 4-H, 

Scouts and FCCLA are dedicated to making the Wood County Fair a success. Our goal for the 

Wood County Fair is to develop and expand activities and facilities for more than 2,000 Junior 

Fair participants. In order to meet this goal, we have a Junior Fair Sponsorship Program.  

On the sheet enclosed, you will find a variety of opportunities for your business, family, or farm 

to be a part. Funds raised will go toward the Junior Fair Board and promoting Junior Fair 

activities.      

We understand financial challenges are present today and we are very thankful for all donations 

and volunteers who assist the Wood County Junior Fair in any way. Please keep in mind if you 

would like to sponsor an amount that is not listed on the enclosed sheet, contact us and we would 

be happy to discuss ideas you may have. 

Complete the enclosed sponsorship form and return it to the Wood County Junior Fair Board 

(P.O. Box 146, Bowling Green Ohio 43402) no later than May 1, 2025. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call Conni Grames (Senior Fair Board) at 419-276-3532.  

Thank you for your time and we look forward to working with you as we implement the Junior 

Fair Sponsorship Program.  

Sincerely, 

Julie Hannan 

Junior Fair Board Coordinator   Junior Fair Board Executive Committee 

      President Riley Burtchin 

Conni Grames     Vice-President Wesley Kellermeier 

Senior Fair Board    Secretary Addie Naus 

Treasurer Olivia Zieman 

Reporter Amanda Socie 

SFB Rep. Rebekah Cunningham 

SFB Rep. Star Heldman 

SFB Rep. Chloe Heldman  

 



Wood County Junior Fair Sponsorship Program 

Opportunities for 2025:

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Return this form by May 1, 2025 to: 

Wood County Junior Fair Board, P.O. Box 146, Bowling Green Ohio 43402  

Or send with any Jr. Fair Board Member! 

 

THANK YOU! Your support is greatly appreciated!  

Junior Fair T-Shirt Sponsor ($500) 
Put your company’s logo on the sleeve of the 2025 Wood County Junior Fair T-Shirt! Shirts are worn by 4-H 

members and families of all ages during the fair and throughout the years! 

*One Donor will be selected for all T-shirts for 2025 

____ I would like to put my logo on the sleeve of the 2025 Wood County Junior Fair T-Shirt! 

Amount Due: $_____________ 

Junior Fair Board 1st Day T-Shirt Sponsor ($100) 
Put your company’s logo on the back of the 2025 Wood County Junior Fair Board T-Shirt! Shirts are worn by 

Junior Fair Board Members on the first day of the fair and other days of the fair and throughout the years! 
 

____ I would like to put my logo on the back of the 2025 Wood County Junior Fair T-Shirt! 
 

Amount Due: $_____________ 

Trophy or Banner Sponsor 

Please contact Conni Grames at cmgrames@gmail.com  for available trophies or banners. 

 

Total Sponsorship Amount Due: $____________ 
 

Please make all checks payable to 

Wood County Junior Fair Board. 

Sponsorship amounts not listed are always welcome! Please contact us to discuss this opportunity! 

Sponsor Contact Information 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________ Email: ________________________________ 

 

Please send your logo artwork (black & white) to cmgrames@gmail.com, Put Jr. Fair Board Shirt 

Logo in the subject line. 

 

FULFILLED FOR 2025
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